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Dear Parents and Carers, Governors, Staff and Pupils 
 
We are delighted to introduce After School Club here at St Anthony’s!   
 
After several children enjoyed our first ever week of After School Club with ‘Bake Off’ 
being the theme of the week, there has been a lot of interest in the exciting upcoming 
topics we will be offering at the Club.  All children attending will receive a snack and 
drink on arrival, and will then be able to choose whether or not they wish to 
participate in the theme of the day or simply play games and draw etc. 

 
As last week took on a ‘Bake Off’ theme, the children 
took part in a variety of food based activities from 
baking to watching a food based film at our new 
regular ‘Friday Cinema Night’.   
 
After enjoying their refreshments, the children spent 
their time making sandwiches, potato wedges, pizzas, 
chocolate cornflake and crispy cakes, before ending 
the week by relaxing and watching a food based film.  
The choice of film for this particular week was ‘Cloudy 
with a chance of Meatballs’, to tie in with the week’s 
food theme. 
 

 
During the film the children enjoyed popcorn, 
crisps, buns, chocolate cornflake cakes and 
drinks.  The evening was very relaxing and a 
wonderful way to end a busy school week. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Friday Cinema 

Night 

mailto:admin@st-anthonys.manchester.sch.uk


 
“Journeying together with Jesus Christ 

We learn to love and love to learn” 

This week's theme is Stories, Tales and Poems! 
  
 
During the themed week, we will be dressing up and reading a variety of Fairy 
Tales and Story Books.  
 
We will spend time chatting about Folklore such as 
Leprechauns, Flower Fairies, Pixies, Elves and 
Gnomes. 
 

National Poetry Day 
To tie in with National Poetry Day on Thursday 
we will be reading and discussing funny poems such as the Owl and the 
Pussy Cat and The Jumblies. 
 
This week’s film 
Finally, we will be ending the week with a 
showing of James and the Giant Peach, 
Certificate U, at our popular Friday Cinema Night. 
 
If your child is interested in attending the Cinema 
Night, you can sign them up to the After School 
Club Session through the Agora Cashless 
Payment System.   We are limited to a maximum 
of 25 children to each Cinema Night so we 
recommend booking in advance as soon as 
possible to avoid any disappointment.   If you 
require assistance with this, please speak to the 
office staff.   

 
The cost of the After School Sessions is £7.50 and 
includes refreshments (sandwiches, pizzas, drinks, 
crisps etc.).   
 
The children will be brought in from class at 3.15pm 
and should be collected from the main reception 
area between 5.30pm and 5.45pm.  If your child 
wishes to attend, please ensure you provide a 
contact name and number of the person collecting 
them for safeguarding purposes. 
 
 
Mrs C P Fox 
Headteacher 

 

 


